
 

Wellington Primary Science 

Parental Information 

Year Group – 4 

Term – Autumn  

Topic – Food and the digestive system 

In the Digestive System project, your child will revisit the meaning of scientific vocabulary, including producer, consumer, 

carnivore, herbivore, omnivore, predator and prey. They will learn about the features of ecosystems and the meaning of new 

terminology, including 'biotic', which means living, and 'abiotic', which means non-living. They will research an ecosystem and use 

the information gathered in future lessons. They will learn about two scientific diagrams, a food chain and a food web, finding out 

what these diagrams are and what they show. They will discuss the similarities and differences between food chains and food webs 

and sketch examples. They will revisit the word 'interdependence' and its meaning and discuss how living things depend on biotic 

and abiotic features of ecosystems for their survival. They will discuss the challenges different ecosystems face from human 

activities such as pollution or natural events such as deforestation. They will then learn about the digestive system of humans, 

naming the digestive organs, describing their functions and finding out what happens to the food they eat. They will learn the 

names and functions of the four types of human teeth and identify the differences between the teeth of carnivores, herbivores and 

omnivores. They will formulate and then ask a dental health professional questions to discover the importance of oral hygiene and 

its role in preventing tooth decay and gum disease. They will complete their learning by creating and carrying out an investigation 

into the effectiveness of fluoride toothpaste. 

Your child will receive a copy of the knowledge organiser below to aid their learning.  Please take time to look through this at home with your child. 

Your child will be bringing home a ‘Home Learning’ guide and workbook, in which they can record home learning tasks for this topic.  Included is a 

further reading suggestion list and some suitable child friendly websites, which can be used to deepen their understanding of the topics that they will be 

covering in class.   

Class teachers will guide your child on activities which will directly support that week’s learning and any homework expectations – there is no 

requirement for the children to complete all of the tasks in the pack.  

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the Year Group Team. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


